Excerpt from April 3, 2012 Planning Board Meeting
Re: Public Hearing on an amendment to the Zoning and Site Plan Review Ordinance to create a

Water View Overlay District with provisions regarding the preservation of water views.

Public Comment:
There was no public comment received at the meeting.

Planning Board Comment & Recommendation:

Becca Casey did not think that the amendment as written met the goals outlined in the staff
memo from Amanda Stearns. She was glad that the matter was being referred back to the CDC
for additional review and re-wording. Bernie Pender and Bill Lunt agreed.

Becca Casey moved that the proposed ordinance language not be adopted until it has been
further reviewed. Kermit Stanley seconded. Motion carried 4-0.



